
We hope you all received your copy of the April Magazine, and our thanks go out 
to Judith and  Kirsty  Higgins for  compiling it, Norman and Joyce  Sellers  for 
organising the posting and Kevin our printer who went in specially to print the 
magazine and deliver it. 

Although it is only two weeks since the magazine was issued, the Officials felt we 
could not let Easter pass by without a newsletter to send our best wishes to all 
our members and friends. 

For, in the words of the uplifting Easter carol - 

This joyful Eastertide, away with sin and sorrow 
My Love, the Crucified has sprung to life this morrow 

…….… now hath Christ arisen! 

So, although through force of circumstances, we cannot meet together on Easter 
Day this year, let us rejoice wherever we are, in the knowledge that our fellow 
Christians throughout the world will be doing likewise.  

And a prayer for ourselves, our families and friends, in these challenging times:- 

‘Keep us, O Lord, in the joy, the simplicity and the compassionate  love of the  
gospel. 

Bless us now, and those you have given to our care, 
Through Jesus Christ, our Lord, Amen 
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KEEP SMILING 

When  you mix  children and  religion  …  you get some  unexpected gems.   The  following are 
extracts from religious exam papers … 

In the first book of the Bible, Guinness, God got tired of creating the world, so he took the 
Sabbath off. 

Adam and Eve were created from an apple tree.  Noah’s wife was Joan of Ark, because Noah 
built an ark.  The animals came on in pears. 

Moses led the Jews to the Red Sea, where they made unleavened bread which is bread without 
any ingredients. 

The Seventh Commandment is: Thou shalt not admit adultery. 

Moses died before he ever reached Canada. 

The people who followed the Lord were called the twelve decibels. 

St Paul cavorted to Christianity down the Damascus Road.  There he preached holy acrimony, 
which is another name for marriage. 



 HAPPY BIRTHDAY 

16th May – Margaret Dean 
19th May—Jayne Dean 

21st May—Beryl Barnett 
 

We would just like to send best 
wishes to everyone from LHSS.   

Stay inside and keep safe. 

 

Lancashire Hill Sunday School 

RHODA WOOD 

We were sorry to hear of the death of Rhoda 

Wood (née Mills) aged 99.  For many years she 

was the leader of the Beginner’s Department at 

Heaviley and she helped to organise the Rose 

Fetes until she moved to Preston in the sixties.  

We remember her son, David, in our thoughts 

and prayers. 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
 
12th April—Beryl Manley 

2nd May—Judith Hadfield 

Can you find the following words in 
the cross. 

Donkey • Colt • Sat • Coats • Road • 
Crowd • Cut • Palms • Branches • 
King • Hosanna • Disciples • Room • 
Passover • Feast • Eat • Drink • 
Bread • Wine • Son • Man • Blood • 
Cup • Meal • Jews • Plot • Kill • Coins  
Gethsemane • Pray • Will • Betray • 
Kiss • Arrest • Messiah • Christ • 
Crucify • Jesus • Crown • Thorns • 
Robe • Tree • Nails • Cross • Spirit • 
Darkness • Temple • Death • Lots • 
Dice • Tomb • Stone • Linen • Body • 
Bury • Guard • Three Days • Dawn • 
Morning • Angel • Tell • Heaven • 
Good News • Lord • God • Raised • 
Joy • Peace • Praise • Saviour •  

Easter 

For future newsletters maybe you would like to write a piece 
letting us know how you are getting on with staying at home 
or maybe you would like to write a prayer we can all share.   

Remember you can pray anywhere about anything at anytime. 


